
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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MARCH 2024

THE GABLES

LOOK WHAT FUN WE 
HAVE BEEN HAVING..
The Farmers had so much celebrating Luna New Year 
with our friend Elliot – we had lots of fun exploring our 
sensory tuff tray, making our own dancing dragon, 
practising using chopsticks and we even made our own 
fortune cookies!  For Valentines Day we held a spa day. 
The children enjoyed a lovely warm foot spa, had their 
nails painted, enjoyed some extra special treats includ-
ing blackberry tea, valentine’s biscuits, and milkshake! 
The children enjoyed having face masks with cucumber 
on their eyes and then relaxing on the spa mats whilst 
listening to binaural beats!

The little Lambs had lots of fun on their baking day, 
making their own pizzas for tea, and yummy brownies 
for pudding!  The little lambs enjoyed their very own 
Valentine’s disco and had lots of fun joining in with 
bubble babies with the bubble machine and disco lights!

Thank-you to all parents who have attended our 
key-worker sessions so far – it is lovely to spend time 
together in nursery making new memories. 

In March we will be focusing on ‘Spring’ including flora 
and fauna, exploring our local community and preparing 
our garden ready for spring – planting bulbs and herbs 
and enhancing our playhouse!

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 1ST MARCH – ST DAVID’S DAY!

Come ready for a day of festivities – we will be wearing yellow
WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 4TH MARCH

Tickets will go on sale for your chance to win a luxury Mothers Day 
afternoon tea/hamper

THURSDAY 7TH MARCH – WORLD BOOK DAY!
Come dressed up as your favourite book/story character for a day of fun! 

FRIDAY 8TH MARCH – COMPANY TRAINING DAY
Nursery will be closed.

MONDAY 18TH MARCH – GLOBAL RECYCLING DAY!
More information to follow 

FRIDAY 29TH MARCH – MONDAY 1ST APRIL – EASTER BANK HOLIDAY
Nursery will re-open on Tuesday 2nd APRIL 


